Budget Meetings
November 12, 2007 6:00 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Budget Hearing

Chairman Jack Huston called the Budget Hearing to order. Present were Supervisors Joan
Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth. There were ten landowners present.

Changes to the budget were explained.

Harry Gladwin questioned why the budget had not been made available before the meeting. The
clerk stated that there had been copies on the counter in the hall for at least three weeks and that
it had been published in the paper two weeks before the budget meeting.

Hal Schrage asked where the money was going to come from for the Friends of Lake Mohawksin
donation request of $2,000.00. The clerk noted that the town has an ordinance that states that
requests must be in by the September board meeting and that a budget also must be turned in.
Neither of these was done.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to adjourn. Passed unanimously.

Special Town Hearing of the Electors

M/M Byron Lange/Bob Eisenman to approve the 2008 total highway expenditures of $508,170.00.
Motion passed.

M/M Ann Eckman/Byron Lange to increase the salaries of elected officials f or the terms of office
to begin April 2008 to the same increase of 5% as was given last year. Motion passed.

Following discussion M/M Bob Eisenman/Phyllis Evans to deny the $2,000.00 request by The
Friends of Lake Mohawksin. Passed 13-1 with Hal Schrage dissenting.

M/M Byron Lange/Phyllis Evans to adopt the 2007 levy to be paid in 2008 in the amount of
$635,865.00. Motion passed.

M/M Byron Lange/Bob Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed.

Town Board Meeting

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to adopt the 2008 budget in the amount of 946,907.00. Motion passed.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to adjourn. Motion passed.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



